
Tuesday 24 July 2012   

 
Statement from the acting General Manager City of Ryde, regarding the 
role of the current General Manager   
 
At last night’s extraordinary meeting of the Council of the City of Ryde, a motion was 
passed to terminate the services of the current General Manager, John Neish.  Mr Neish is 
currently on annual leave.  
 
A rescission motion was lodged immediately during the meeting and will be considered at 
a future Council Meeting.  
 
The current status of these actions is that until Council has determined the Rescission 
Motion, John Neish is the General Manager of City of Ryde. 
 
Council staff and executive remain committed to undertaking their duties in the best 
interests of the citizens of Ryde during this period.  
 
Roy Newsome 
Acting General Manager 
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